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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter!
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"What is Godism? It is an ideology based on the idea of
unity, used for our interreligious work and work among
non-governmental organizations. How does it build
unity? It does not do so by thought alone; love is
needed. This calls for sacrifice and service, which are at
the heart of all mainstream religions and traditional
societies..."




Being in an area that receives only several inches of
rain each year, Lake Mead has an important role of
supplying water to those living in the Mojave Desert.
Not only does Lake Mead provide drinking water and
irrigation for land, Lake Mead is also a perfect place for
recreational activities including fishing, swimming, water
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Dear, Brothers and Sisters,

June 5, 2021 is confirmed for the Peace Starts With Me
Peace and Blessing virtual event.

Please register at: https://peacestartswithme.com/

More details and promotional materials will be available
soon, but please encourage all our family members to
be the first to register.




Thank you, and God Bless,

Tal Zorer
Executive Assistant

May the blessings and love of our Heavenly Parent and
True Parents be with all mission nations.

The 2021 May, “Hyojeong CheonBo Special Workshop”
will be held as the “2021 Hyojeong CheonBo Great
Works Commemorating True Parents’ Holy Wedding
Anniversary,” and this will be conducted as an online
(livestream) video broadcast workshop.

This is a special grace given to us by our True Parents
following the preventive measures and policy as a result
of COVID-19.




